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Senate Bill 794 (as reported without amendment)
Sponsor: Senator John J. H. Schwarz, M.D.
Committee: Health Policy

CONTENT

The bill would amend the Public Health Code to allow a person to obtain a certified copy of a
live birth record that was 100 years old or more. Currently, such a record may be obtained
if it is 110 years old or more.

Under the Code, upon written request and payment of required fees, the State registrar or a
local registrar must issue various records, including live birth records, as prescribed in the
Code. (The State registrar is an individual appointed by the Department of Community Health
Director to administer the system of vital statistics.)

MCL 333.2882 Legislative Analyst: N. Nagata

FISCAL IMPACT

The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government.

Date Completed: 11-7-01 Fiscal Analyst: D. Patterson
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